
Brenda Franey
South Portland
LD 2283
To:  Chairs of Judiciary Committee
        Sen. Anne Carney & Rep. Matt Moonen
From:  Brenda Franey, South Portland
RE:  Public Hearing on LD 2283
I would like to submit this written testimony in favor of LD 2283 - Extreme Risk 
Protection Order -  which allows family members to remove guns from other family 
members who pose a risk and/or inclination to gun violence.  Twenty-one other states 
have implemented similar protections orders, including states with similar gun laws to
Maine.  As family members are the most likely to have early awareness of this kind of
risk, I  request  the committee pass this legislation.  Thank you for your consideration 
and service. 


